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Craig, Sondra

From: Doug Allen <allen.douglas1953@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, January 4, 2025 9:04 AM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Homelessness

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Hello members of Lacrosse city council. My name is Doug Allen a homeless advocate for Vernon county in 
Viroqua.with the Salvation Army. I was very encouraged wit council member Chris Woodward proposal for more 
mental health workers & shelters for the city of Lacrosse. We need to find shelter for the homeless as cold 
winter weather comes. Unsheltered folks need me & yours help. Things will progressively get worse as time goes 
on.I hope & prayers is that you will support council member Chris Woodwards proposal Sincerely Yours Doug 
Allen Viroqua, Wis. 
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